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This Week at Saint Bede

 January 29, 2023

NO Reconciliation
NO Mass
Holy Hour 9 -10 am

8 am Reconciliation
9 am Daily Mass

9 am Daily Mass
Spanish Prayer 6 – 7 pm
Reconciliation w/Exposition 7
– 8 pm

8 am Reconciliation
9 am Daily Mass

8 am Reconciliation
9 am Daily Mass with Blessing
of Throats
Holy Hour after 9 am Mass

9 am Mass
Reconciliation 3:30 pm
Vigil Mass 5:30 pm

Monday, January 30, 2023

Tuesday, January 31, 2023

Wednesday, February 1, 2023

Thursday, February 2, 2023
Presentation of the Lord with

Incense, Blessing of candles

Friday, February 3, 2023
Feast of Saint Blaise

Saturday, February 4, 2023
First Saturday

Announcements

33 Day Consecration to Saint Joseph Time: Every Friday
night, 7:30 pm (or after Stations of the Cross) February
10th - March 17th God entrusted His only Son who would
save the whole world to the loving care and protection of
St Joseph! Join Fr Anthony as we embark on a 33-day
consecration to the Guardian of the Redeemer using Fr
Don Calloway’s popular book on the countless "wonders
of our spiritual father."




Liturgy and Music We are in critical need of additional volunteers to assist at weekend Masses in the Sound
Ministry and Live Streaming Ministry. Live Streaming helps to bring our Masses to those online that cannot
be here in person. Our sound ministers adjust the volume of the sound of the clergy and ambo microphones
for those seated in the nave. Those who are a Junior in high school and older may serve in the sound
ministry and those 18 years of age and older may serve in the live stream ministry. If you have an interest in
technology, music, or multimedia production, prayerfully consider volunteering. Training is provided.
Contact Aaron Renninger, arenninger@bedeva.org, or speak to a sound minister in the Commons after
Mass this weekend.

Parish Mission Volunteers needed! Saint Bede is hosting a Lenten parish mission with Redemptorists
priests from March 27-29. Although we already have a few volunteers we could use additional smiling faces.
Please email Karen Melendez at kmelendez@bedeva.org by Feb. 1st if you would like to help. 

Knights of Columbus Scholarship The Knights of Columbus Saint Bede Council, #6828 is pleased to
announce that we are accepting applications for our youth scholarship programs. The Knights are offering
two programs this year, the Young Person of the Year and the Don Seger Memorial Scholarship. These
scholarship opportunities recognize outstanding young Catholics of our local area, who are of good
character and practicing their faith, for their commitment to support of the church, school, and community,
while also being involved in extracurricular activities and striving for academic excellence. Applications will
be due by March 1st. Visit kofc6828.org for more information. 

Tickets for the Father-Daughter Dance will be on sale this weekend after all Masses at the table in the
Commons! Tickets are $30/per couple and $5 for each additional daughter. The dance is on Friday,
February 3rd from 6:00-9:00 pm in our Kaplan Parish Hall and includes food, dancing, and fun! Questions?
Please email Liz at ohiohansens@yahoo.com. Volunteers are still needed, so please visit
https://signup.com/go/QFMqBMF and sign up to decorate, serve food, clean up, etc.”

Adult Faith Formation Since Lent is quickly approaching, please
consider joining the Lenten opportunities at Saint Bede for parishioners
to grow closer to Christ throughout Lent: Friday Soup Suppers &
Stations of the Cross, the St. Joseph Consecration Study with Fr.
Anthony, The Jewish Roots of Holy Week, and, of course, the Parish
Mission “Real Presence – God’s Gift” offered by visiting Redemptorist
priests.
Also, as always, there will be a variety of Lenten Resources for reading,
reflection and prayer offered. Check out the table the weekend of
February 18th and 19th. 
Consider joining a Small Faith Group during Lent. Sign-ups will be
available beginning next weekend. 
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Subject to change if there is a funeral or if a celebrant is
unavailable

Saturday, 1/28
9:00 a.m.     NO MASS
5:30 p.m.    Olga Dalton †

Sunday, 1/29
8:30 a.m.    Parishioners 
11:00a.m.   Francis Mannarino †
2:00 p.m.    Juana Linarez †
5:00 p.m.    Anna Theresa Gromek †

Monday, 1/30
9:00 a.m.     NO MASS

Tuesday, 1/31
9:00 a.m.   Joseph Hopkins †; Msgr. Joseph Lehman †; Eric
Daoans Ramos † 

Wednesday, 2/1
9:00 a.m.    M/M Gerald Granito †; George Mushinsky † 
6:00 p.m.     NO MASS

Thursday, 2/2
9:00 a.m.     Al Germain †; David Maciejko †; Elmer May †

Friday, 2/3
9:00 a.m.    Gualberto Coronado †; Lauren Guzda †; Fr.
Tony Malabad †
              
Saturday, 2/4
9:00 a.m.    Kristi Bologna; Jim Cain; Shirley Voelker
5:30 p.m.    Mary A. Grime †; Billy Roselli † 

SANCTUARY CANDLE
Patrick Joyce - Week of 1/30/2023

REST IN PEACE
Nancy Cline
William Cole
Pat Sullivan

PRAYER REQUESTS:
Bill Bentz, Karla Bentz, Keith Blow, Pat
Brass, Janice Brune, Barbara Carrubba,
Frank Carrubba, Lisa Casey, Margaret
Cochran, Rossann Coppo, Tom Duffy, Noel
Fort, Cathy Fronheiser, John Gignac, Dick
Johnson, Janet Kane, Beverly King, Dana
Klaebe, Claire Lee, Mary McNamara,
Cristian Morris, PC, Elaine O'Brian, William
O'Brien, Chet Pilola, Mary Ellen Pitard,
Clare Robinson, Locke Robinson, Abby
Saxton, Alison Setzer, Evan Sweeney,
Maureen Tuite, Clifton Wilkons, Richard
Wilkons, Williamsburg House of Mercy
Staff and Volunteers, Steven Woodard

OUR TROOPS:
Whit Armbruster, Cullen Anderson, Kellen
Bayer, Emily Bessler, Brian Connolly, Adam
Dillon, Patrick Hart, David Holland,
Nicholas Koch, Thomas McAndrew,
Thomas Mueller, Geof Palmer, Evan Poole,
James Martin Ryan, Logan Sarina, Matthew
Speicher, Anders Stanke, Erica Stanke, Lee
Stephens, Edward Alexander Ustaris,
Timothy Weber, Jonathan Weiler

Mass Intentions




Spiritual Adoption The power of prayer is something that cannot be measured. It is essential to a deep
meaningful relationship with Our Lord and it impacts our lives in dramatic ways. You are invited to take part
in a special prayer challenge that could save innocent lives. Please join us in praying for a baby who
otherwise might not make it to birth. This idea, originally conceived by Archbishop Fulton Sheen is called
Spiritual Adoption. Many parents experience the sad loss of a child before birth due to miscarriage or even
abortion. We are imploring you to pray for a child to birth - asking God to protect the health of the baby and
give the parents the grace they need to face any difficult circumstances in which they may find themselves.
The Spiritual Adoption Program will begin the first weekend in February. We ask you to pray for your
unborn child daily, for a nine-month period, for the power of prayer is great. We suggest that you name your
child to remind yourself that although you may never meet the child in this life, you truly are praying for a
specific child, perhaps known only to God. In nine months we will celebrate the birth of our Spiritually
Adopted children with a baby shower. All gifts collected at that shower will be given to Williamsburg House
of Mercy Hope Pregnancy Center. Thank you for your concern for the babies.

Around the Diocese The Divorce Care group, Surviving Divorce, will once again be offered by Arleen
Faustina, Ph.D., beginning Feb. 1 through March 29, 2023, 6:00 – 7:30 PM, in the Sunroom (No session on
Ash Wednesday, Feb. 22). Divorce Care provides comfort and counsel consistent with Catholic Church
teachings. The program will bring hope and healing to those who have experienced the pain and loneliness
of a broken marriage. Surviving Divorce covers topics such as shock and grief, anger and forgiveness, money
issues, dealing with children and a former spouse, and annulment and remarriage. This program is for the
newly separated and divorced as well as those still struggling with issues many years later.
If you are interested in participating, please leave your contact information at the main office, 757-564-
3819, and Arleen will contact you or you may use the link below to sign up:
https://stolafchurch.flocknote.com/signup/106604


